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R E P 0 R T -----
of the 

SERVICE COMMITTEE 

to the 

LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL 

May 26, 1982 

The Servic~ Committee makes the following recommendations 
to the Legislative Council: 

1. That pursuant to sections 601G.3, 601G.4, and 601G.5 of 
the Code of Iowa (1981) Mr. William P. Angrick II be reappointed 
as Citizens' Aide for a four-year term of office commencing July 1, 
1982. The appointment will require House and Senate confirmation. 

2. That a poliey relating to prohibited political activities 
for employees of the Office of Citizens' Aide, issued by the 
Citizens' Aide on April 2J, 1982, be held in abeyance by the 
Citizens' Aide until after the Service Committee has reviewed the 
policy. Since th~ Legislative Service Bureau and the Legislative 
Fiscal Bureau are also affected by· the adoption of policies relating 
to political activities of employees, the directors of these two 
agencies were asked to submit their recommendations on political 
activities of employees together with any other information they 
deem useful. 

3. That the Capitol Tour Guides be allowed to purchase summer 
uniforms at a total cost not exceeding $200. 

4. That Ms. Henrietta Macaulay be allowed to employe a temporary 
part-time tour guide at a cost of $4.20 per hour for from fifteen to 
twenty hours per week from approximately June 7, 1982 until August 24 
or 25 to fill in for vacationing tour guides. Ms. Macaulay agreed to 
contact the Department of Job Service to obtain the nam~s of potential 
employees. 

In addition, the Service Committee has received two grievances 
and has voted to meet in June to resolve the grievances filed by Ms. 
Linda Leon Hoffman, Legal Analyst, of the Office of Citizens' Aide and 
Ms. Virginia Sheffield~ Principal Fiscal Analyst, of the Legislative 
Fiscal Bureau. The date of the meeting will be set by the Chairperson 
in consultation with the affected parties and based upon the time 
needed fpr the affected parties to submit additional information 
requested by the Committee. 

Respectfully submitted, 

SPEAKER DELWYN STROMER 
Chairperson 


